

## THE STANDARD FOR DEVELOPING CRAFT PROFESSIONALS

11/20/2019

Kevin Gall Dona Ana Community College MSC 3DA P.O. Box 30001 Las Cruces, NM 88001

Dear Kevin,

Congratulations to you and your associates on successfully meeting the standards for accreditation, as outlined in the NCCER Accreditation Guidelines & Program Compliance and verified by your recent audit. On 9/25/2019, Dona Ana Community College participated in an initial audit of its training program. Based upon the successful completion of your audit, accreditation has been granted by NCCER.

An accreditation certificate will be shipped to you under separate cover. NCCER hopes you will display the certificate with pride in your achievement. Accreditation of your training program will remain in effect for three years, with a reaccreditation date of 9/25/2022.

You may now use the NCCER Accredited Training Sponsor logo. Please refer to the logo usage guidelines for proper application of all NCCER logos, which may be found on our website at <a href="https://www.nccer.org/mynccer/secure/dashboard/logos">https://www.nccer.org/mynccer/secure/dashboard/logos</a>.

We welcome you to the NCCER training sponsor network and look forward to working with your organization to build a safe, productive, and sustainable workforce of craft professionals.

Sincerely,

Cathy Tyler

Director, Credentialing and Compliance Services

ctyler@nccer.org

cc: Stephanie Camille, Accreditation & Audit Programs Manager

Don Whyte, President